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Our ref                      Please Contact                                  Direct Line  
SA/LH                      Councillor Sarah Allen                       01709 255821 
 
12th December 2023 
 
Councillor Adam Carter 
Elected Member 
Via email: adam.carter@rotherham.gov.uk   
 
Dear Cllr Carter 
 
Supplementary question to Council Meeting – 29th November 2023  
 
Thank you for raising a supplementary question from the Council meeting on 29 
November 2023, regarding the commitment to ensuring those residents who have 
been flooded recently or in the past receive reminders about content’s insurance. 
 
The Council has committed to ensuring those residents who have been flooded 
receive reminders about the Council’s contents insurance service.  
 
The Council have plans to communicate the updated contents insurance information 
directly to those impacted, in a highly sensitive manner.  
 
I hope that my response is helpful. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Councillor Sarah Allen 
Deputy Leader  
Cabinet Member for Housing and Neighbourhood Working
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